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25/09/23 

A lovely week in Cherry Class! 

Last week, we started our topic and learnt about present day 

London. In particular, we learnt about the job of an architect and 

found out about Zaha Hadid who planned and designed London’s 

famous aquatic centre. The children all had a go at designing an 

unusual and exciting building. They all had very creative ideas 

including: a forest inside an owl-shaped building, a farm inside a 

chicken shaped building, a hotel shaped like a rocket and a football 

pitch inside a building shaped like a football!  

This week we are moving on to learning about London in the past 

and comparing it to what it looks like presently.  

This week we have our Harvest assembly up at the church and on 

Monday will be singing a lovely version of ‘Big Red Combine 

Harvester’ with Willow class!  

Please may I ask that every child is reading at home more than 

twice a week. Little Wandle and school advise that the book is 

read three times before being changed. The first time focusing on 

decoding, second time focussing on prosody and expression and 

third time focusing on deepening the comprehension. These are all 

the skills we learn during our phonics and guided reading sessions 

but it is also important that it is also being embedded and 

practised at home.  

I hope you have a lovely week! 

Georgie and the Cherry Class Team 

Dates:-  
Monday 10;00- Harvest assembly 
Monday after school- KS1 art club 
Tuesday and Friday- P.E. 
Wednesday- Mike’s Meadow session after break 
Thursday pm_ Natalie teaching 
 

 

   

Last week’s teacher awards 
were awarded to Jesse for 
taking responsibility with 

his learning and Huxley for 
being determined and 
showing responsibility 
towards his learning.  

The Star of the Week was:  

                   Arthur H-B 

                 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


